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If a document or part of a document would require significant redaction please just list the 

document and the reason why the redaction is required, as I appreciate redaction is time 

consuming and I do not want to create unnecessary work. 

 

Response 

No reports, studies, presentations, documents with consultants relating to existing and 

proposed DRT services run by, or run in conjunction with, the CPCA have been published in 

2023.  

The published agendas, minutes, papers for all CPCA Board meetings can be found on the 

website:  CMIS > Meetings 

DRT was discussed at the Transport & Infrastructure Committee 13 September 2023  

Item 8 Bus Network Review – Initial Recommendations - Item 2.12 – 2.18   

Link to paper - Document.ashx (cmis.uk.com) 

 

 

Internal Review  

Request 
I looked at the DRT discussion in September 2023 and included the following mentioning 
reviews, research and assessments which had been carried out.  
 
"In parallel to the Bus Network Review, a review of Demand Response Transport (DRT), as 
a way to complement scheduled bus services, has been undertaken. The review of DRT 
highlights that the DRT approach can be suitable for providing connections to some 
communities and that there is scope to trial a further four pilots in the CPCA area. The 
suggested pilot areas are: Wittering area, Wisbech area, East Cambridgeshire and 
Longstanton. Each of the four trial areas have been estimated to cost £300k per trial per 
year, based on using two vehicles. The option to introduce a new subsidised service, 
whether that be scheduled or demand responsive should be taken as part of the bus network 
review." 
 
and 
 
"To support decision on the pilot DRT services, each will be assessed against the metrics 
used for the bus network review. This assessment will be undertaken ahead of the final 
recommendations on the bus review and presented to members of the Committee and 
CPCA Board in November for consideration." 
 
and 
 
"CPCA has undertaken research to examine the Future Role of DRT in Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough. The research was commissioned to examine the application of Demand 
Responsive Transport across the UK and provide an understanding of applicability to the 






